
Horror Film Festival Award Nominations 

2023 

Dear [Nominee's Name], 

We are thrilled to announce that your work has been selected for nomination at the 2023 Horror 

Film Festival. This year's festival celebrates the most terrifying and innovative voices in horror 

cinema, and it is our pleasure to recognize your contributions. 

Your Nominations: 

• Best Short Film: [Film Title] 

• Best Director: [Director's Name] 

• Best Cinematography: [Cinematographer's Name] 

The awards ceremony will take place on [Date] at [Venue]. Join us for a night filled with 

frightful fun and to celebrate the fear the art of horror brings to audiences. 

Please confirm your attendance by [RSVP Date]. 

Congratulations once again! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

Festival Director 

Horror Film Festival 


